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Mr. Yusuff Ali
Managing Director
Lulu Group Bahrain

Dear Mr. Yusuff Ali,

Thank you very much for receiving us in your office last week and giving us the
chance to meet with you and your respectful colleagues.

I would also like to emphasize my sincere appreciation and thanks to the
management of the Lulu Hypermarket for their great contribution and their
successful plans and programs to attract, train, employ and develop Bahrain’s
youth, and ensure the healthy environment in the workplace.

Your organization became a successful model in this sector, so thank you very
much for your commitment and effort.

Wishing you and all Lulu Group all the best.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

M

Jameel Bin Mohammed Ali Humaidan
Minister of Labour
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